
Sent: Friday, 03 November 2006 16:40 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/682/LF - Weekend Updates to Systems- Update 3 November 2006 

Dear All, 

Following yesterday's update, I am now pleased to say that all planned changes for this 
weekend are back on schedule. Should this position change, normal notification will occur. 

Kind regards. 

 

Graham Frankland 

Customer Manager  

xoserve 

+44 (0) 121 713 5391 

+44 (0) 7796 993718 


